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Néu ban cén birc thw ndy dworc dich, vui long lién hé voi Mark Detterman theo s (510 567-6876).

Si necesita traducir esta carta, comuniquese con Mark Detterman al (510 567-6876).
INBERERZEILE - BEX&Mark Detterman (510 567-6876).

Occupants
1723 High Street
Qakland, California 94601

Subject: Basement Survey Form; Fuel Leak Case No. RO0000427 and GeoTracker Global 1D
T0600100339, Chevron #9-0076, 4265 Foothill Blvd, Oakland, CA 94601

Ladies and Gentiemen:

Alameda County Department of Environmental Health (ACDEH) understands that the Chevron
Environmental Management Company (Chevron), a Responsible Party for the listed fuel release case,
and Ms. Kiersten Hoey of GHD, Inc., an environmental consulting company retained by Chevron to
conduct the environmental work ‘at the site, have sent you a Basement / Crawlspace Survey concerning
your property at 1723 High Street in Oakland, and have not received a response back. It is important
that you respond. This will be your last opportunity to respond.

A hydrocarbon release occurred at the service station located at 4265 Foothill Boulevard, and the release
contaminated soil, groundwater, and soil vapor beneath the site and the site vicinity. As the responsible
party, Chevron is required by state regulations to define the full extent of the release(s) and to clean up
the contamination to be protective of public health. Based on currently available data, it appears that
your building could receive some of the contamination from this release. It is the intent of this
letter to determine if this may be the case.

Because soil vapor can contaminate buildings with basements or crawl spaces, Chevron and their
consultant, Ms. Hoey with GHD, have requested knowledge of the construction style of your building’s
foundations in an effort to determine if soil vapor may be contaminating the air in the basement or crawl
space and if cleanup actions are required on-their part. If needed, the costs will be covered by Chevron.
This effort was required by ACDEH in order to protect your health. ACDEH requests your response
and cooperation in this matter.

Once received, Chevron, GHD, and ACDEH will review your response in order to determine if additional
actions may be needed to determine if your health could be affected by the petroleum release.

ACDEH encourages you to work with Chevron, and their consultant GHD, and return the attached form to
either Kiersten Hoey of GHD, at the contact information listed on the form, or to my attention, at ACDEH
by mail or by fax as listed at the top of this letter, or by email as listed below.

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at (510) 567-6876 or send me an
electronic mail message at mark.detterman@acgov.org.

Sincerely,
V’\ Qﬁéﬁ_()\:fa‘

Mark E. Detterman, PG, CEG
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist



